March 6, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

We would like to recommend the collection services of Louisiana Recovery Services,

Inec.

We have retained their “Early Out” and “Bad Debt” collection services and are impressed
with the recovery of our accounts, as well as the professional mapner with which they
conduct their business. We are getting better results at a lower cost than if we handled

the process in-house.

Sincerely,

A gt D o esnridls

Collette D. Vaccarella
Business Office Manager

FRANKLIN
FOUNDATION

HOSPITAL

1501 Hospital Avenue

Franklin, LA 70538-3724

337 828-0760

Fax 337 828-5024



